
Dear Families,  

 

It has been a quiet week in our schools this week although we have enjoyed a lovely 

sharing assembly at Warthill this morning. As well as being able to hand our medals 

to our Corinthian Ambassadors, we were treated to a violin recital by Elsie. Well 

done Elsie, you sounded great! 

Class 3 at Sand Hutton had their live lesson with author Hannah Gold who they are 

enjoying tweeting. There is a queue forming for her new book too. Glad you are all 

enjoying your reading Class 3! 

Please see attached a poster for the Sand Hutton PTA autumn big help out. 

The focus this time will be on developing the forest school, spring bulb planting and 

the class 1 garden. There’s a ‘wish list’ of things that we need and some of these 

might be found going spare in your garden so please take a look… we understand 

not everyone will be able to make it, but if you can, do come along - we are looking 

forward to another sociable morning together - no need to sign-up. Just turn up in 

your gear and with bring / share snacks. More details at sharing assembly next 

week. 

 

I don't have a great deal more news to share this week. Maybe it will be a HUGE 

letter next week. 

Enjoy the weekend everyone!  

With every best wish, 

 

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  


